
 

 

Our College hosted the Eid-ul-Fitr Salah and an impressive crowd of about 2000 attended to observe the end of 

the month of Ramadan.  On a beautiful morning, Muslim brothers and sisters from all walks of life, gathered and 

performed the all important Eid Salah.  After the Salah, the College provided a sumptuous brunch that was 

clearly enjoyed by all.  There were rides for the young and also for the “not so young.” 

It was heartening to observe the spirit of brotherhood and Islam amongst the Muslim community. 

We thank Allah (swt) for giving us this day and we pray that Insha-Allah we shall all gather here again next year 

to observe the end of the month of Ramadan. 

 

  



 


